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YOUR PARISH COUNCIL WORKING FOR YOUR PARISH 

 

 

Wakes Colne Parish Council would like to wish you all a very  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

Please Note: Our Parish Council Meeting for January 2015 has been rescheduled and 

will now take place on January 14th 2015 (in the Small Room) of the Village Hall at 

7.15pm. THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE WELCOME TO BE PRESENT.  

 
Parish Clerk: Mrs D. Jacob 

5 Crocklands 
Greenstead Green 

Halstead 
Essex 

CO9 1QY 
Tel: 07508787869 

parishclerk@wakescolne.org 
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